From: I

To: Communities

Subject: Eshiels Woodland Group
Date: 03 April 2018 15:53:48
Dear Sirs,

We are a residents of Cardrona and have lived in Peebles in excess of twenty five years. We are also a members

of the Eshiels Woodland Group.
We fully support the proposed purchase of the specified Eshiels woodland and the purposes for which it will be

used and maintained: particularly the conservation aspects.





